
International Education /International WTE Committee 
Jan. 29, 2015, 4-5 pm, International House 

 
 
Present: Alex Glashausser, Liviu Florea, Mary Sundal, Lara Rivera, Nancy Tate, and Baili Zhang  
Brian Ogawa, Judy McConnell-Farmer, and Karen Diaz Anchante were absent but provided 
input via email.  Sangyoub Park, Gordon McQuere, and Dmitri Nizovtsev attended as guests 
 
 
Minutes of Nov. 20 meeting were approved. 
  
Zhang introduced Park, McQuere, and Nizovtsev as invited guests to answer questions the 
committee may have about their respective WTE proposal.  Members thought it was a good idea.  
 
Park’s WTE proposal to Korea (Hallym University) was approved. 
 
The following funding requests were approved: 
L. Elrod: $1500 
W. Sun: $1500 
N. Juma: $1500 (by email voting Feb. 3-4) 
 
McQuere’s and Nizovtsev’s WTE proposal (Russia) was approved pending a recalculation of 
program time as required by the HLC. 
 
Members of the committee thanked Park, McQuere, and Nizovtsev for their effort to promote 
study abroad participation.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Baili Zhang 


